
Attorneys Bozena M. Diaz and Ariel E.
Ronneburger Published in the January 2023
Edition of Nassau Lawyer
January 11, 2023

Attorneys Bozena M. Diaz and Ariel E. Ronneburger have been published in the January 2023 edition of Nassau

Lawyer. The article is titled "A Blessing or a Curse? Employer Implications of Allowing Employees to Work
Remotely." 

To Read the Full Article: Click Here
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organizations, and not-for-profits. With over 190 attorneys in seven offices located throughout the Northeast and
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